blackBEAR Hydro Partners, LLC
Davenport Street

PO Box 276
Milford, ME 04461-0276 blackBEAR

Hydro Partners

5 January 2011

Mr. Peter R. Valeri, Regional Engineer
New York Regional Office

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
19 West 34™ Street, Suite 400

New York, NY 10001

RE: ANNUAL MINIMUM FLOW COMPLIANCE CONFIRMATION
FERC PROJECT NOS. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, 2710 and 2600

Dear Mr. Valeri:

On behalf of Black Bear Hydro Partners, LLC (Project Nos. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, and
2710), and Bangor-Pacific Hydro Associates (Project No. 2600), in conformance with the
Commission’s regulations, please consider this as confirmation that the minimum flow
requirements associated with the above-referenced projects have been adhered to during
calendar year 2010.

Please contact me at (207) 827-5364 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott D. Hall
Vice President — Environmental & Business Services

XC: P. Colella, FERC-NYRO
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11 January 2012

Mr. Gerald L. Cross, Regional Engineer
New York Regional Office

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
19 West 34" Street, Suite 400

New York, NY 10001

RE: ANNUAL MINIMUM FLOW COMPLIANCE CONF IRMATION
FERC PROJECT NOS. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, 2710 and 2600

Dear Mr. Cross:

On behalf of Black Bear Hydro Partners, LLC (Project Nos. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, and
2710), and Bangor-Pacific Hydro Associates (Project No. 2600), in conformance with the
Commission’s regulations, please consider this as confirmation that the minimum flow
requirements associated with the above-referenced projects have been adhered to during
calendar year 2011.

Please contact me at (207) 827-5364 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott D. Hall
Vice President — Environmental & Business Services

Xc: P. Colella, FERC-NYRO
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2 January 2013

Mr. Gerald L. Cross, Regional Engineer
New York Regional Office

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
19 West 34" Street, Suite 400

New York, NY 10001

RE: ANNUAL MINIMUM FLOW COMPLIANCE CONFIRMATION
FERC PROJECT NOS. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, 2710 and 2600

Dear Mr. Cross:

On behalf of Black Bear Hydro Partners, LLC (Project Nos. 2727, 2712, 2534, 2666, and
2710), and Bangor-Pacific Hydro Associates (Project No. 2600), in conformance with the
Commission’s regulations, please consider this as confirmation that the minimum flow
requirements associated with the above-referenced projects have been adhered to during
calendar year 2012,

Please contact me at (207) 827-5364 with any questions.

Sincerely,

)

Scott D, Hall
Vice President — Environmental & Business Services



